
 

 

29th November 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re:  Year 11 Mufti day 
 
Please remember that year 11 have a mufti day on Friday 1st December to support our 
continued work for Anti-bullying at Campion.  This is a mufti day for year 11 only, as they 
missed the last opportunity due to their mock exams. 
 
If not all students pay for their mufti, this may result in future mufti days being cancelled. 
 
Thank you for your support in this vital part of our work 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Maddie Langthorne 
English Teacher 
Anti-bullying Co-ordinator 

 


